
 
Week Ending 09/09/07 
 
KeySpan’s sheeting contractor has completed backfilling and compacting the trench containing 
the finished Segment 4 sheeting- perpendicular to and north of Union Boulevard. Grouting of the 
installed Segment 3 sheeting - north side of Union Boulevard – is continuing. 
 As part of the Phase II remedial work (soil removal north of the Long Island Rail Road tracks), 
KeySpan’s contractor continued excavating a temporary trench around the perimeter of the site 
to locate and disconnect utility lines entering the site. As a result of the temporary trench 
excavation, an additional 6 truck loads of soil were sent off-site for disposal. The new site 
entrance along North Clinton Avenue has been completed. Monitoring activities continued 
through the work period. No exceedances were reported. 
 

 


